
 

 

 

 

 
 

April 27, 2023 

RE: United Brotherhood of Carpenters 

To all members, 

Enclosed with this correspondence is a letter signed by the Canadian Executive Board 
of Canada’s Building Trades Unions outlining our collective action to stand up to the 
current unfair labour practices being undertaken by the United Brotherhood of 
Carpenters. 

With the support of the General Board of Presidents, Canada’s Building Trades Unions 
and North America’s Building Trades Unions, collectively we have chosen to take this 
course of action to protect the hard-fought gains of decades of collective bargaining 
agreements that have afforded unionized skilled trades workers better opportunities, 
improving their lives and the lives of their families. 

We ask for your continued solidarity and support during this time.  

 
In Solidarity, 

 
Terence N. Snooks     
UA Director of Canadian Affairs    

                          


